Dear Ms. Pauncefoot: I am enclosing a copy of our letter to Mr. Fowler, Secretary of State for Social Services. Mrs. Valerie Stead, our Assistant Director, felt it appropriate that we should lend our support to your campaign for condoms to be made freely available as a protective device against AIDS ... / Joan Beech, Student Counsellor.

Contributors

Beech, Joan Thames Polytechnic Avery Hill College.

Publication/Creation

1987.

Persistent URL

https://wellcomecollection.org/works/d4azuggx

License and attribution

Conditions of use: it is possible this item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. For other uses you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).



Wellcome Collection 183 Euston Road London NW1 2BE UK T +44 (0)20 7611 8722 E library@wellcomecollection.org https://wellcomecollection.org



Incorporating Avery Hill College

Your ref Our ref

JB/JB 489

Ext Date

6th April, 1987.

Wellington Street Woolwich London SE18 6PF Telephone 01-854 2030

Student Counsellor: Joan Beech, B.A.

Dear Ms. Pauncefoot,

I am enclosing a copy of our letter to Mr. Fowler, Secretary of State for Social Services. Mrs. Valerie Stead, our Assistant Director, felt it appropriate that we should lend our support to your campaign for condoms to be made freely available as a protective device against AIDS.

We shall observe with interest any forthcoming developments on this issue.

Yours sincerely,

Joan Beech

Student Counsellor

Ms. Zandria Pauncefoot, Director of Information, Family Planning Association 27 - 35 Mortimer Street, London, W1N 7RJ